Important

Memo Please
Read

Cozad Elementary Parents and Grandparents

From:
Cozad Mayor Marcus Kloepping
cc:
Police Chief Mark Montgomery, Elementary Principal Dale Henderson
Date:
12/19/18
Re:

Changes to drop off and pick up of students starting Jan 3"

On December 17" the City Council voted unanimously to approve a new ordinance that will
ensure safer traffic flow for drop off and pick up at the Cozad Elementary Schools. The

ordinance will take effect on January 3%,

During the hours listed below 14th street in front the school and C street between 15" street and
14" street will be one way and one lane with no street parking. This includes the angle spots
on the east side of the school. Anyone that wishes to park and walk your students inside, will
need to park in the Elementary School/Methodist Church parking lot located to the east of the
school. Any person picking up or dropping off outside of those hours, for example Afterzone,
may park narmally.

During the first few weeks we will have police and volunteer parents helping with the traffic flow.
If you would like to volunteer, please contact me. Eventually we plan to have flashing signs to
note the one-way areas. | have included a map on the back of this page to demonstrate the new
traffic flow.

Please contact me with any questions or if you would be willing to help with the first week.

308-529-0430 MayorMarcusK@Gmail.com

One Way Hours: 7:30-8:30 a.m. and 3:00-4;15 p.m. or 1:45-2:30 p.m. on early out days
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